
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 
April 25 - 29, 1983 

Monday, April 25 

8:00 PM 

Tuesday, April 26 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Wednesday, April 27 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, A:eril 28 

10:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

6:30 PM 

8.: 00 PM 

Friday, April 29 

I0:00 AM - 10:50 AM 

7:00 PM 

NOTICES: 

Graduate Recital. Mr. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: Missionary Day. E. Luther Copeland, Former 
Professor of Missions at SEBTS and missionary to 
Japan. 

Off-campus Seminary Wives group meeting. Home of 
Mary Ann Kelley. See notice. 

Chapel: Mr. John Stanley, Middler M.Div. Student. 

Chapel: Dr. Don Hammer, Fletcher Visiting Professor 
of Missions; recently elected to the Faculty of Mid-
western Baptist Theological Seminary. 

Meeting of December 1983 graduates. Binkley Chapel. 
See notice. 

Seminary Family Picnic. (Games for all start at 
5:30). Mackie Hall Campus. See notice. 

Graduate Recital. Mr. Dan Arnold, Tenor. Binkley 
Chapel. 

Child Care Center Gymboree. Seminary Gym. See notice. 

Georgia Club Covered-Dish Supper. Bethea Room. 

SEMINARY FAMILY On Thursday, April 28, the Seminary Family Picnic will 
PICNIC: be held on Mackie Hall campus. Games for all ages 

begin at 5:30 PM and dinner will be served at 6:30 PM. 
Couples are asked to bring 1 meat pl1s a vegetable or salad or bread. Singles 
are asked to bring 1 meat or vegetab e nlus tea. An informal vesper :service 
will be held following the picnic. Joe Hayes, Student Council President-elect, 
will be the speaker. 

CHILD CARE CENTER Popping corn, flipping pancakes, walking on the 
GYMBOREE: moon -- and a parachute. See it all at the Child 

Care Center Gymboree on Friday, April 29 at 10:00 
L0:50 AM in the Seminary Gym. Everyone is invited. 

FIRST TERM SUMMER SCHOOL Registration for first term can be finalized April 27 
REGISTRATION: through Ma~ 11. Pay fees at the Business Office and 

fill out final forms at the Registrar's Office. 
Students registering during this time will not have to be here at the scheduled 
time for Registration June 13. 

OFF CAMPUS SEMINARY WIVES: The off-campus group of the Seminary Wives Fellowship 
will meet on Tuesday, April 26 at 7:00 PM at the home 

of Mary Ann Kelley, 204 North Avenue. All off-campus seminary wives are welcome. 
Eor more information, call Elaine Hayes at 556-3067. 

. (OVER) 



ATTENTION MAY GRADUATES: Announcements are in the Soda Shop ready to be 
picked up by those who ordered them. A limited 

amount of extra ones are available to those who need them. Also, caps and 
gowns may be picked up anytime after April 27. See Sandy or Leesa in the 
Soda Shop. 

EXTENDED LIBRARY HOURS: In order to assist students in completing the work 
of the semester, the Library will remain open until 

midnight on the following days: April 25-28, May 2-5, and May 9 and 10. 

"HALLELUJAH'' CHORUS 
SING-A-LONG: 

If you would like to end the semester with a 
"hallelujah", plan to be in the final chapel of 

be presented 
plan to come 
"Hallelujah" 

the semester on May 4, when Messiah (Part III) will 
by the Cantata Choir. If you have sung the "Hallelujah" chorus, 
forward at the end of the service and join the choir in a 
Benediction. Scores will be provided. 

BI-VOCATIONAL STAFF There are three churches in the Arundel Association 
OPPORTUNITIES: in Maryland that are seeking bi-vocational staff 

persons to work in their churches. Interested 
persons should see Gail Hawkins in the FIM office. 

PRACTICE PREACHING: The Cooperative Education Program in Preaching 
offers opportunities to develop preaching skills 

through experience and feedback. If you are interested in CEPP for the 
1983 - 84 school year, please contact Lynn Camp in FIM. 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS: The last meeting of the International Students 
group will be held on Thursday, April 28 at 5:00 PM 

at the Cafeteria. Since some students are graduating in May we need to make 
plans for sharing responsibilities next year. Bring some itleas with you to 
this next meeting. 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT: 

program. Persons will be 
abilities and experience. 
this part-time employment 

The Wake Forest Parks and Recreation Department 
needs persons to umpire in the 1983 Youth Baseball 

trained, and will be compensated in accordance with 
Contact 556-2024, extension 40, if interested in 

opportunity. 

YOUTH BASEBALL Seminary families are reminded that registration 
REGISTRATION: for the Town of Wake Forest 1983 Youth Baseball 

program is now underway. Programs will be offered 
in T-Ball (ages 6-8); Pee-Wee (ages 9-10); Little League (ages 11-12); and 
Jr. League (ages 13-14). Registration forms are available at Town Hall. 
Registration deadline is Friday, April 29. 

DECEMBER '83 GRADUATES: If you plan to graduate in December 1983 there 
will be a brief meeting following chapel on 

Thursday, April 28 of interest to you. The faculty commencement committee 
will need suggestions regarding a graduation speaker by May 1 in order to 
allow time to extend an invitation. Please meet in the rear of the chapel 
(near foyer entrance) following the chapel service. 

DROP-IN BREAK: Dr. Powers will host a drop-in break for his 
advisees at 10:00 Al~ on Friday, April 29 in the 

Bethea Room. Current and former advisees and advisory group leaders are 
invited. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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